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WORDS OF THOUGHT 

As You Practise So You Play. 

TERRACE BAY TENNIS CLUB 
There will be an open meeting of all 

those wishing to take part in tennis this 
summer, At this mecting, the new executive 
for the coming year will be nominated. Get 
out to this meeting on Wednesday, April 25th, 
at 7:00 in the small meeting room of the Rec, 
Centre. We have big plans for this year. 

TEEN TOWN 
If you do not have a membership card now, 

you had better get it before the end of the 
month if you intend becoming a member of our 
club, At the end of April, the club will be 
only for those holding membership cards, 
Sock Hop This Saturday - Everyone must dance 
without shoes on, showing off your flashy 
socks. There will be winners chosen, 
Free Trip to the Next Youth Conference - 
This can be you, if you design the winning 
crest for ourlocal Teen Club, All drawings 
must be submitted to the Club's President - 
Phil Miller - no later than May 10th, Choose 
your own colours. You may be the lucky per- 
son, Starting next week, the Teen Town will 
have their own column in the Terrace Bay News. 
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SUMMER PLAYGROUND 
This year we hope to have a bigger and 

better playground programme than ever before, 
Sometime in May, a form will be sent to each 
school, which you and your parent may fill 
out to register for the playground this year, 
The age limit will be 5-13 years of age, 
Plan now for what you would like to have done 
on your playground, 

SWIMMING CLASSES 
We hope this year that the weather will 

be as good as last year so we can improve our 
swimming. This summer we will try to have 
two sets of Red Cross tests - one half way 
through the season and the other at the close 
of the season. Again, we will need information 
regarding all those wishing to take lessons 
and what Red Cross Award you now have, if 
anys 
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Adults - If there are any adults who 
would like to have the opportunity to 
learn to swim, please contact the Rec- 
reation Office for further details, 

Royal Life Saving - Any teen-ager 

wishing to. take instruction in life 
saving may do so this year, upon request. 

To become a life-guard or instructor, these 
tests are necessary. Think about it for 
a while and then let us know, 

Divers - This year we hope to have a 
mixed group taking special diving instruct-, 
ion. Please let us know if you are inter- 
ested, 

MINOR HOCKEY BANQUET MAY 8TH 
The end-of-the-season banquet for all 

minor hockey players will take place on 
May 8th in the Terrace Hotel, At this 
time we hope to have some N.H.L. professional 
hockey players present to speak to the 
little hockey players, Also, the three 
trophies will be presented during the 
evening. 

CIGARETTE MACHINE 
The Recreation Committee has received 

numerous complaints regarding the location of 
the cigarette vending machine in the guard 
station. Many customers apparently feel 
quite strongly that they should be per- 
mitted the privilege of operating the 
machine themselves. 

Now that the machine has had a period 
of trial operation, and some of the 
"bugs" have been ironed out, it has been 
decided to locate it just outside the guard 
station on a trial basis, 

However, if it is to operate success-— 
fully in the new location, it will ‘require 
the cooperation of everyone. This is 
therefore an appeal to all LongLac employees 
to be guided as follows: 

1. The machine must be level to 
operate properly. Please avoid bumping or 
shaking it, particularly during "punch-out" 
periods when traffic is heavy. 

<. If the machine accepts money, and 
then fails to either vend cigarettes or 
return the money, it is likely that two 
packages are stuck together, Shaking or 
kicking the machine will not help. Simply 
tell the guard what has happened. He will 
either refund your money, or see that 
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